
A Sweet Morsel of Doughnut History
Did you know there are two doughnut holidays each year? The first is 
the first Friday in June and the second is in November. The Salvation 
Army is said to have created the date celebrated in June, known 
as “Doughnut Day,” as a fundraiser to honor the women, known as 
“doughnut lassies,” who originally delivered fried up tasty dough balls in 
service-issued helmets to soldiers during WWI.

“Doughnut” is now commonly spelled “donut” due to increased 
appearance in popular culture, such as The Simpsons and Dunkin 
Donuts. Over the years, the basic doughnut has evolved! You can 
find exotic doughnut creations filled with combinations of jellies and 
creams then topped with cereal, candy, and flavored drizzles. Some 
people will always argue that nothing beats a fresh, off-the-line, 
glazed Krispy Kreme doughnut!

Whether you enjoy a cinnamon twist, apple-maple-bacon round, 
cruller, long john, nutty, Boston crème, bear claw, jelly, coconut, 
sprinkles, or powdered sugar doughnut holes, there is bound to 
be a doughnut for everyone! With so many delicious varieties to 
choose from, what doughnut are you reaching for on June 2?
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As a non-profit 501c3 community, we  
thank you for supporting our mission of 

service to seniors through tax-deductible 
donations of cash or useful items.  

Please call our office.
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WE ACCEPT CREDIT CARDS

WISH LIST
•	 Prizes for bingo and 

other games- fun size 
candy, puffcorn, cookies/
crackers, soda, and 
other small prizes.

•	 Indoor and outdoor 
decorations

•	 Fabric for crafting projects
•	 Craft supplies
•	 Card games
•	 Puzzles
•	 Crossword puzzle books
•	 Word search books
•	 Books
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PM shift Full time or 
Part time CNA/RA
NOC Shift Full time CNA/RA

Job Postings

Happy Birthday
Best wishes to our staff celebrating 

birthdays this month.

Staff
Shannon	 06/13

Sierra	 06/15

Residents
Janet M.	 06/01

Arlene S.	 06/27

Photo Highlights

Our new administrator, Rouhan, 
will be starting on June 5th. 
Please feel free to stop by the 
office to meet her in person and 
get to know her.

Facility news:


